
 
    

Policemen Residing at Prostějov Railway Station 

Today, SŽDC festively handed over the reconstructed administration premises at 

Prostějov Main Station to the Czech Police. This is the first case of using a railway 

building by state institutions after passenger buildings were taken over by SŽDC. 

Other officials will be gradually taking their place at railway stations. The 

infrastructure manager currently holds discussions with dozens of institutions 

throughout our whole country. 
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